St. Augustine High School
SAC Agenda
Monday, February 8, 2021 @ 5:00 pm

1. Welcome: Brad Sohn called the meeting to order at 5:02pm. 
2. Feedback Secretary’s Report: A motion was made by Jenner Sartiano and seconded by Brent Bechtold to approve the minutes as corrected.  
A. Correction to minutes: 8B—Change minutes from “the COVID vaccine for students to COVID vaccine for faculty and staff.” 
B. Correction to minutes: 4A-Change minutes from “a pilot program to a pilot program at SAHS, PMHS, and TCHS.”
3. Treasurer’s Report:$23,068.87
4. Principals’ Report: 
A. Dr. Graham shared subgroup data in ELA, math and science. He shared that the school is given a grade for each subgroup. Any grade below a C will result in the District monitoring our school’s progress. The RTI program here at SAHS is a system put in place to instructionally support our students and subgroups. 
B. Discipline update: the amount of school suspensions for the 2020-2021 school year is down significantly. Adding an extra dean and Assistant Principal has helped reached this goal as well has encouraging students to become involved. 
C. COVID Updates: Since winter break, SAHS has had 11 positive student cases, 191 students quarantined. 
D. Mental Health Update: So far this school year we have had 20 new student case referrals for mental health services.  
E. SAHS will have an in-person graduation at TIAA field in Jacksonville. As of right now, the $25 walking fee will not change for our seniors. 
F. Upcoming Building Upgrades: we will be adding four new AC units in the gym, all athletic fields will be painted, new seating and curtains in the auditorium.  
5. Guest Speaker: Michelle Davis
A. Assistant Principal of Curriculum, Michelle Davis, shared the new student course catalog, which can be found on our SAHS webpage. This course catalog talks in details about academies, programs of choice, student and course progression plans and details about each course offered at SAHS. 
B. Student registration is currently happing now through all English classes. 
6. Requests- 
A. Debbie O’Steen—Requesting $5,278.00 to pay for the ACT/NCR registration for 11th and 12th grade students. Nancy Thompson made a motion to approve this request and Brent Bechtold seconded the motion. Dr. Graham said that the school would pay for half if SAC would pay for half. 
B. Media Center—Requesting $3,325.12 for teen mental health and wellness E-books. The committee decided to table this request until more information is provided. 
7. Student Perspective: None 
8. Member Concerns:
A. It’s time to review questions for this year’s SAC parent/student/faculty surveys. 
9. Meeting was adjourned at 6:14 pm. 







